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PRESS RELEASE 
PRSS System Upgrade at San Ysidro Land Port of Entry 
Priax Corporation awarded a contract for the replacement of the Port Runner Suppression 
System (PRSS) Command & Control (C&C) Computer Hardware and Software System at the 
San Ysidro Land Port of Entry Facility.    

San Diego, October 3, 2008:  Priax Corporation has been awarded a contract by competitive bid proposal for 

the replacement of the Port Runner Suppression System (PRSS) Command & Control (C&C) Computer Hardware 

and Software System. This is an additional contract as a follow-on to the earlier contract for preventative 

maintenance and repair services at the same facility. Priax Corporation has placed special effort to learn the 

structure and Interconnections of the PRSS system since beginning the maintenance of the system on April 1, 

2008. Unfortunately, the past contractor did not forward system drawings or documentation and the government 

does not own any drawings on the system. Because of this, Priax Corporation has begun development of 

independent drawings and system diagrams. 

Priax believes that there are a number of desirable features that are not currently possible with the existing system 

since there is no government-owned software documentation. Priax Corporation has incorporated a number of 

these features within our proposal.  

Priax Corporation is a certified GSA engineering contractor whose principals have been in the security and 

communications engineering business for over 30 years.  The principals in the corporation are licensed professional 

electrical engineers with a diverse experience background in the design, installation and documentation of 

security and communications systems nationwide.  
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